
 
 
Dear Prospective Client: 
 
We are deeply committed to the clinical care we provide and hope that each client 
experiences our therapeutic practice and office procedures as seamless, beneficial, and 
fulfilling.  As such, you will not be required to take time to submit payment during your 
session.  This allows us to focus on quality clinical care while preserving the clinical time 
you deserve. 
 
Forms of Payment: 
Your designated payment type will be used to process payment for all clinical services 
rendered.  The following forms of payment are accepted through the practice: Visa, 
MasterCard, and Discover (Credit or Debit)  
 
Cash & Personal Checks are acceptable as well, but are preferred on an as needed basis.   
 
Monthly Statements:  
At the end of each month, you will automatically receive an insurance-ready statement 
via email.  If you are seeking reimbursement from a healthcare plan privately, you may 
use this statement to do so.     
 
Your questions and concerns are welcome in your upcoming sessions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The SCP Team 
 


